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Text of Rule: 

SECTION 1. DOD 14.03 (4) (b) and 14.04 (3) (intro.) and (d) are amended to read: 

DOD 14.03 (4) (b) Grant and loan terms for grants and loans made under ~ ~ DOD 
14.Q4 aAe 14.05 shall be designed to maintain a development project fund. Grant 
and loan terms for reeyeling development project grant s and loans made under s. 
DOD 14.055 shall be designed to maintain a reeyeling development project fund. 

14.04 (3) (intro.) Befere a~lareiAg a graAt 1:lAeer this seetieA, the The department 
shall eonsider eaeh ef the fellewiAg: pars. (a) to (f) before awarding an early 
planning grant from the appropriation under s. 20.143 (fm), Stats., and pars. 
(a), (b) and (g) before awarding an early planning grant awarded under s. 
560.835, (6) Stats. 

(d) The loeation of the proposed business in a development zone designated under 
s. 560.71, Stats. or a eistressee an area that has high unemployment as defined 
in s.560.71 (1) (e) 1, Stats., or low per eapita ineome as defined in s.560.71 
(1) (e) 2, Stats., or both as eefiAee iA s. 560.14 (1) (e), Stats. 

SECTION 2. DOD 14.04 (3) (g) is ereated to read: 

DOD 14.04 (3) (g) The items eontained under s. DOD 14.055 (4) (b) and (e). 

SECTION 3. DOD 14.04 (6) is repealed. 

SECTION 4. DOD 14.04 (7) and 14.055 (1), (2) (a) and (b), (3) and (4) (intro.) 
and (a) are amended to read: 

DOD 14.04 (7) Grants under this seetion may be awarded only to iReivieijals whe 
are miAerity greijp memeers aAe resieeRts ef this state eligible reeipients as 
defined in s. 560.82 (5), Stats. 

14.055 (1) An applieation by an eligible reeipient, other than a diaper service, 
shall be considered only if it proposes to use posteonsumer waste that is eR the 
state prierity list estaelishee pijrSijaRt te s. 159.Q3 (1) (e), Stats. 

(2) (a) An applieatieR explanation of how the proposed reeyeling development 
project addresses the applieable standards eontained in s. 560.84 (1) (a), (e) 
2., (e), (e), (e) 2. aRe (f) te (k) and (2) (a) 2. aRe (e) te (f), Stats. 

(b) An explanation of how a project proposed under s. 560.835 (1) (a), (b) or 
(e), Stats. addresses the items eontained in sub. fat 1!l (a) to fgt ~ or an 
explanation of how a project proposed under s. 560.835 (1) (d), Stats., addresses 
the items eontained in sub. fat 1!l (a) aRe (e) te (g). 

(3) The board may not award a grant or loan for a reeyeling development project 
under this seetion unless, after considering the applieation and any other 
information it deems relevant, the board determines that the proposed reeyeling 
development project meets the requirements of ~ ~ 56Q.835 (4), 560.84 (1) (a), 
(b) 2., (e), (d) and (e) 2. to (k), Stats. 

(4) (intro.) The board shall eonsider pars. (a) to fgt 1Ql before awarding a 



grant or loan under this seetion for a project under s. 560.835 (I) {al, (b) or 
(e), Stats., and shall eonsider ~ par. (al aAd (d) te (§) before awarding a 
loan or grant under th i s sect i on for a proj eet under s. 560.835 (l) (d) , 
Stats. 

{al The extent to whieh the project addresses the applieable items contained in 
s. 560.84 (2) (a) 2. aAd (2) (e) te (f), Stats. 

SECTION 5. DOD 14.055 (4) (d) is repealed and reereated to read: 

DOD 14.055 (4) (d) Whether the eligible applieant is eondueting the project 
jointly with another entity and whether both entities share rights and 
responsibilities for eompleting the project. 

SECTION 6. DOD 14.055 (4) (e) to {gl are repealed. 

SECTION 7. DOD 14.055 (8) is amended to read: 

DOD 14.055 (8) Awards under this seetion for reeyeling development projeets may 
be used for capital expenses or working capital expenses. 

EFFECTIVE DATE. The regulations set forth in this order shall be effeetive on the 
first day of the month following publ ieation in tlLe-W-i-s- ·n administrative 
register as provided in s. 227.22 (2) {int~~-,-Sfats. 

Dated :_'_-_1/-_11 


